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Highlights:
★ Mr. Alexander attended Project Leadership Vanhemert Academy in Sun

Valley, November 6-8th. He is the Region 3 Liaison helping new leaders
with training and support. Here is a picture of the Region 3 cohort.

★ Carberry was invited to a webinar where the UWTV talked about the $46
million award for the next 5 years as a Community School we will surely
benefit from this award.



★ NASA project winners for a Straw roller coaster. NASA specialists shared
with each class the project and then any student was allowed to
participate. Below are the winners of “Best in Design”. Pretty cool projects
with straws, glue, and at least 3 turns.

★



★

★ Carberry had a competition to raise canned food for the Huskie Cheer
Baskets. The three hallways had a 2-way tie and the last hall was six cans
short until someone pitched in the 6 cans for a 3-way tie. All the students
are receiving a popcorn party on Friday, December 8th. Mrs. Garringer’s
class brought in the most items. There were a total of 2500 items brought
in by Carberry students and staff. Way to go. Raising up students to be
caring community members.

★ Below is a picture of Police Chief Kunka helping get the food loaded into
several trucks to be delivered to the high school. We are thankful for the
civil service support in getting the food to the high school to get organized
to meet the needs of our families and community members.



★



★ Kitchen Staff Linda Savage and Amelia Sears helped Mrs. Walton get the 400+ bags of
popcorn ready for Friday’s celebration.

★ We finished a week of testing IRI Fall Benchmarks and math testing as well as taking SICA
(Pretest of spring ISAT) tests in Math and ELA. Teachers will use the data to make plans for
the spring on our PD day January 5th along with instruction from our new ELA curriculum.

★ NASA team wrote a grant for 10 drones for the specialists to use in the spring. Teachers and
students are really excited.



★ Part of our PBIS structure is to award students Huskie points for before that exemplifies our
values of PAWS (Personal Best, Acts Responsible, Works and plays safely, Shows Respect).
When students get a Huskie point they write their name on the bottom and turn them in. At the
end of the week, 2 names from each grade are pulled to represent the Huskie winners. We
post a picture each week of the students who are Huskies. We have added a staff member to
be drawn as well from getting Huskie PAWS for doing great things that are noticed by other
staff members.

★ Thank you to Sara Tippy and Maddie Parks for facilitating the after-school program on
Thursdays at CES. Students can select from a variety of projects or game type programs and
these two educators make it happen each week. Pictures of the program next month.

★ We are wrapping up some hiring for paras that will be leaving next week and at Christmas
break, looking forward to getting that taken care of.



Enrollments (425)

Grade Enrolled Attendance 10/2/23 - 12/7/23

Kindergarten 48 up 1 93.10% down from 93.58%

1st Grade 58 94.22% up from 93.87%

2nd Grade 71 up 1 95.3% down from 96.19%

3rd Grade 73 up 3 96.4% up from 95.74%

4th Grade 80 up 1 95.53% up from 94.85%

5th Grade 103 up 2 94.23% down from 95.38%

Total Enrolled 433 up 8 1-5th average is 95.33% up from 95.05%
last month.

Please see the Carberry Newsletter for other information that is going out to our
families.


